
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Nursery        Term :   Summer  2    Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs 

The end of an era 

It is with a little sadness and some excitement that this will be the last official Nursery 

Newsletter for The Castle School.  Our time at Victoria Park has been great and our pupils 

have shared some wonderful times.  But all good things come to an end and we are 

excited about the move up to main site and the opportunities it provides for pupils.  I want 

to thank you all, each and everyone of you for the support you have provided us over the 

year.  Its been such a pleasure to watch the pupils grow and develop in our care and I am 

excited about what the future holds. 

It is also with sadness that we say goodbye to Kim Tillen, the nursery TA.  She has worked at 

the nursery for many years providing great opportunities for our pupils.  We will be very sad 

to see her go but wish her all the best in her next adventure. 

 So all that remains from this newsletter is to wish you all the best for the summer holidays 

with hopefully some warm summer days and a good rest for you all.  I look forward to 

catching up with you again in September and leave you with some wonderful memories 

from this year.  Happy Holidays! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


